Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Construction Industry Licensing Board has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Paul William Crowe on July 30, 2018. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition: The original Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Vol. 44, No. 152, of the August 6, 2018 Florida Administrative Register. The Board considered the Petition at a duly-noticed public meeting held on November 16, 2018, in Palm Beach Gardens, Florida. At its meeting, the Board denied the Petition as the Board has no jurisdiction over local building departments. The Order was filed on December 11, 2018. 

A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Daniel Biggins, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1039, (850)487-1395, or by email at Donald.Shaw@myfloridalicense.com.
